
 
 

YOU MUST BE WEARING A MASK  
FOR IN-PERSON VISITS 

COVID-19 Screening 
 

All Clients and Visitors should self-monitor for the symptoms and risk factors below before resuming in-person 
visits with Aspire Health Alliance providers. We also are checking the day you arrive before your visit. 

 

Please confirm that none of the following apply to you before an in-person visit: 

• Fever or feeling feverish (100F+), chills         
• New cough (new and not related to a chronic condition)       
• Shortness of breath (new and not related to chronic condition)      
• Sore throat             
• Muscle aches or Headaches (new or unusual and not related to chronic condition)   
• New loss of smell or taste           
• Fatigue           
• Vomiting or diarrhea          
• Contact with someone who has COVID-19         
• Positive Test for COVID-19 within last 14 days       
• Recommendation from PCP/HCP or BOH to quarantine due to exposure    

 

If the answer to any of the above is yes, we urge you to contact your primary care physician when you get 
home. We will follow-up with you in the next few days to check to see how you are doing and to reschedule 
your appointment if possible.  

 

Thank you, 

Your Team at Aspire Health Alliance 


